SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
November 17, 1997

Call to order The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Mueller, at 7:36
p.m.

Roll Call Present: Clifford Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Chuck West, Earl McCoy,
Jean Moore, Bill Carter, Eddie Kanoza and Sher Mangan.

Approval of the minutes The minutes of October 20, 1997, were okay.

Treasurer’s Report The Treasurer, Charles West, reported that in the savings there is
$8,060.27, and in checking there is $19.60. A bill was presented by the Secretary for
copies and mailing in the amount of $7.36.

The new Mayor Jim Egan, Dale Patton and Officer Gunther of the Sheridan
Paolice were all sent the packets this time.

RTD Station The RTD Board is planning three bronze plaques at the station at the
corner of Oxford and Windemere, one from the Friends of Historic Fort Logan, one from
the Sheridan Historical Society and one from the RTD group. Drawings of the station
were shown, with the placement of the plaques. In addition the students at Sheridan
will be asked to paint a tile depicting some form of transportation. The area for the tile
placement was also shown on the drawings. There will also be tiles of plain color to
make a separation.

Historical Data Copies of photos were shown. These are of Greene's grocery store,
as well as some of Mr. & Mrs. Greene. These were shown and will be featured in next
years booklet. The Greene's store was in the area near Fort Logan. The first building
is not identified, but the second is the post office building on Lowell. The post office
was called Fort Logan. The other post office was Petersburg. Sheridan itself did not
have a post office.

Pictures of the Base Ball team were shown. There were a number of teams at
the Fort, some of them black soldiers of the 25th Infantry. Base Ball was important at
the Fort. A copy of a photo was show, of youngsters whose uniform says ‘SRL Grog',
one player's uniform says ‘Sheridan’. There are also two young ladies in long summer
dresses in the photo. We do not have a date for this photo.

Discussion was held on the railroad stations and lines in Sheridan. It was
hoped that we could get Stan from the city tc go over the old map with the legal
description and outline the criginal city for us.

Adjournment The meeting was adjourned at 8:23 p.m.
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